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Dear Parents 

 

I am offering biology students the opportunity to carry out a rat dissection during the summer term. This is a 

voluntary activity which might be of particular interest to boys considering a medical or veterinary course after A 

level but is open to all. Students find this activity very worthwhile and informative and I would highly recommend it 

as a learning experience. To make this an affordable activity for the department we asking students to contribute 

£7.50 towards the cost of purchasing the rats with the remainder covered by the department. 

Due to the logistics of storing dissection material we will have to limit the numbers that can participate to a 

maximum of 10, which will be allocated on a first come first served basis, so I recommend a quick response to secure 

a place. 

 

Deadline for payment: Friday 19thJune 

 

PAYMENT OPTIONS:  
Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260. 
 

Kind regards 

Shirley Madzarevic 

 


